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In Attendance:  Luke Zahlmann, Nate Patterson, Mike Lensky, Mike Katz, Pranaya Sathe, Lindsay Mason, Emily Allen, Nancy Rhodes
Introductions: Introductions were made and a brief snapshot of OCL and its programs/events was given for the new Advisory Board members.  Mike Lensky explained the process of student fees. 
Snow shovels update:  Lindsay shared stats for this event – 201 shovels were given out in a little under an hour.  We had a social media giveaway associated with the event – students posted pictures of themselves shoveling and/or with their neighbors and were entered into a drawing.  Mike L. mentioned that the timing was great.  People were seen with shovels all over campus.  It was suggested that we try to incorporate shovels program with Fall Clean Up ads next year. 
Fall Clean Up update:  311 neighbors; 2264 volunteers. 
Party Registration update:  Party registration now 7 days a week.  Warning and citation periods have changed – 30 days probation for first warning, 90 days for subsequent warnings; 90 days for a noise or SHO citation; one year for nuisance citation. 
Community Welcome:  16th Community Welcome.  We have thought about making changes to the program, but our surveys continue to suggest we keep it as is.  Mike K. pointed out that there has been a change in culture as a result of Community Welcome – very positive feedback in neighborhoods.  
ITGA presentation – UK:  Jeannie and Emily will be travelling to UK in November to present on Rams Around the Fort workshop and CityWorksEdu.  
CityWorksEdu:  This is a 3 credit class.  Luke, our new board member, is a student in this class and gave feedback – good, beneficial information.  Emily asked Mike L. for the contact information for the ASCSU Director of Academic Affairs. 
Sponsorships:  Our sponsorship packages have been purchased.  We have 2 Platinum sponsors, 5 Gold and 5 Green.  
Handbook:  Our handbook is in progress and we are on track to deliver them just before finals week.
SFRB:  Mike L. suggested that we bring up the size of Fall Clean Up this year when presenting to SFRB this spring.  In addition, bring up our revenue generating opportunities. 


